
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

At Fluid Dynamics we take great pride in supporting American manufacturing by making a 
concerted effort to source domestic components for our hose assemblies. Our 
commitment to quality and supporting American industry is at the core of our business 
practices. 

However, in some cases, sourcing certain components domestically at a competitive price 
is not feasible. In these instances, we work with trusted suppliers who may provide 
imported products while maintaining our high standards for quality and reliability. 

As you may be aware, some imported components are subject to additional tariffs. When 
this occurs, we are left with no choice but to pass along these additional costs to our 
customers. We remain dedicated to providing transparency in our pricing and will continue 
to source domestically whenever possible to minimize these impacts. 

We appreciate your continued trust in Fluid Dynamics and your support in our effort to 
prioritize quality components. We recognize that this is a developing situation and are 
monitoring it closely. As it evolves, our pricing structure will be adjusted accordingly. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

Judd Cooper 

Chief Operating Officer 

Fluid Dynamics LLC 


